
 

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 
Meeting Notes – February 12, 2013     

 
 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at the Doylestown Township Administrative 
office. 
 
 In attendance: Kathy Brown, Sue Reichwein, Jan Suessenguth, Shawn Touhill, Rick 

Colello and Karen Sweeney. 
 
 Absent:  
 
 Guests:   

 
Meeting Notes – January 8, 2013 
The meeting notes were unanimously approved on a by Ms. Suessenguth, seconded by Ms. 
Brown.   
 
Guests Ray Hendricks, EAC Chairman and Jeanine Mitchell, EAC member 
 
Correspondence  
EAC Memo: Following a presentation by Mr. Hendricks and brief discussion the P&R Board 
voted unanimously (on a motion by Ms. Reichwein and second by Ms. Suessenguth) to support 
the EAC efforts to update the bird blind in Central Park to be more inviting and user friendly.  
 
Additionally, on a motion made by Ms. Reichwein and seconded by Ms. Suessenguth, the 
Board unanimously offered support of the EAC efforts to identify and recommend protection 
environmentally sensitive bird, wildlife and native plant areas. 
 
Plan Review N/A 
 
Ongoing Old Business 
 
Dog Park Update: Ms. Brown reported that the Dog Park Advisory Board held their first meeting 
and were developing short and long-range goals, plans for better communication with members 
and events. 
 
Game Grove: Ms. Sweeney reported progress was underway with the installation of the site 
furnishings for the game grove.  
 
Sensory Enrichment Trail:  
Ms. Sweeney reported that a 10K grant had been received from Foundations Behavioral Health. 
She further noted that a site meeting was held with township staff, engineer and BCCD to 
discuss engineering and permit requirements.  
 
Life Trail: Following review of the LifeTrail components and brief discussion a motion was made 
by Ms. Brown, to have township staff identify suitable (preferably flat) location and expedite 
installation of the components for user benefit by this spring or early summer. The motion was 
seconded by Ms. Reichwein and unanimously approved.  
 
Other Business 
 
Programs/Events: Ms. Sweeney reported on upcoming programs and events. 
 
 
Adjournment 



Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm on a motion by Ms. Suessenguth, 
seconded by Ms. Brown and unanimously approved. 


